
From: R J 

Sent: 12 November 2022 10:23 

To: Planning Planning 

Cc: David Fowler;

Subject: Re: Reference: 2021/2954/P One Museum Street 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

 

Dear Camden Council Planning Department, David Fowler and Save Museum Street, 

 

I hope you are all well. 

 

I would like to register my strong objection to the very harmful One Museum Street scheme. 

 

My reasons for my strong objection to the very harmful One Museum Street scheme are as 

follows 

 

Harmful damaging height of the tower. 

 

Harmful damage to our conservation area. 

 

Harmful damage to housing. 

 

Harmful damage to our sustainability. 

 

Harmful damage of precedent. 

 

 

I would appreciate it if Camden Council Planning Department could please help me and my 

local community by not approving this very harmful One Museum Street scheme. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Rummana 

 

 

 

 

 

 


